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INFILL SEWERAGE PROGRAM, FUNDING 

910. Hon M.J. CRIDDLE to the Minister for Government Enterprises: 
Could the minister restate the Government’s commitment to fund the Water Corporation’s infill sewerage 
program and specifically advise -  

(1) The estimated number of lots still to be serviced in relation to the following localities -  

(a) City of Geraldton; 

(b) Denham; 

(c) Dongara; 

(d) Beverley; 

(e) Bruce Rock; 

(f) Quairading; 

(g) Toodyay; 

(h) York. 

(2) Also advise project details on the following -  

(a) Number of lots already serviced under the program for each project locality; 

(b) Estimated total number of lots remaining to be serviced in each locality and the timetable for 
each project in each locality; 

(c) What changes, if any, have been made to the project timetables and budgets in each locality as 
published in the Water Corporation’s guide entitled “Infill Sewerage Program” dated April 
2000? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

I request the member place the question on notice to allow sufficient time for an answer to be provided. 
 


